
THE NAILSWORTH SOCIETY 
 
PERFORMING ARTS (THEATREGOERS) GROUP 
 
I have 16 seats reserved for two productions at the Wales Millennium Centre in Cardiff early 
next year. 
 
The first is a production of the classic children's book 'The Lion, the Witch and the 
Wardrobe' by C S Lewis on Thursday 20th January 2022 at 2pm. The tickets cost £32.50 
each including a discount. 
The deadline for booking is Monday 4th October. 
 
The second production is Matthew Bourne's The Nutcracker on Thursday 24th March 2022 
at 2pm. The tickets cost £34 each including a discount. 
The deadline for booking is Monday 29th November. 
 
I will be arranging transport to both of these productions to allow time for shopping and 
lunch and I will let you know how much this will cost per person nearer the time.  
 
If you would like to book seat(s) for either/both of these productions or you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Susan 
Performing Arts/Theatregoers Group Leader 
Tel: 07891 436917 
E-mail: susanstaniforth@hotmail.co.uk 
 


